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Norman J. Shamus, D.O. License No. 21-13717-02
27024 Plymouth Road
Detroit, MI 48204

Dear Dr. Shamus:

Thank you for your letters dated March 19, 1981, received on March 26
and May 4, 1981, informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the
noncompliance which we brought to your attention in our letter dated
February 23, 1981. We will examine these matters during a future
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

~

.n .

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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